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(Reference 2017 GRA Volume I, Exhibit 13, page 5 of 60) It is stated (lines 18 to 20)
“We also recommend that Hydro broach with CBPP the idea of two-part pricing,
specifically real-time pricing, as a replacement for its current pilot project and
associated Capacity Assistance agreements.” What is the status of this undertaking?
Please provide all documentation related to this effort including discussions with

CBPP.

There have been no discussions on this matter to date. Discussions are anticipated

to commence in the second quarter of 2018.



